M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:
Karen Cheser


Deputy Superintendent/ Chief Academic Officer
DATE:
May 3, 2016
RE:
Agreement between RosettaStone and Boone County Schools for our World Language Program
I recommend that the board approves the attached 5 year agreement between RosettaStone and the Boone County Board of Education to provide online access and support services for our World Language Program.
The funds used to pay upfront cost for RosettaStone will be taken from the fund balance line item committed to the opening new schools.  These funds will be replenished over a 5 year period back to committed fund balance. 

